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I’m writing to urge you to pass HB 3075-1 out of committee without delay so it can 

ensure a smoother and more rapid implementation of Measure 114.  

 

We desperately need to advance gun safety measures like Measure 114. Studies 

show that permits to purchase, like the one in Measure 114, will reduce homicides 

and suicides in Oregon.  

 

I heard from a high school student at my local high school (HR Valley High School) 

just this week that one of the greatest fears among students is the gun violence we 

have seen over and over in schools around the country. We owe it to them to enact 

Measure 114 as soon as possible.  

 

Voters passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence. We need to deliver on that 

ASAP, for all of us. Passing HB3075-1 is an important step in that direction. 

 

Thank you, 

Bonnie New MD MPH 

 


